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Comments:     I am concerned about any mining project that will empty any liquids or solids into the Santa Cruz

River.  This river is vital to the Santa Cruz Valley area and beyond.  It is our human and wildlife, birds and fishes

drinking water and home; plus being a major migration flyway north and south through this area.  The Santa Cruz

River needs to be left alone, unpolluted and preserved for this important region.


